
 

 

15th September 2017   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Another week has passed so quickly and the children all seem happy and settled.  They 

know where things are and are beginning to develop their independence. 

 

We had PE on Wednesday which the children enjoyed.  We got changed and they did 

really well having a go themselves.  If you forgot PE was on Wednesday, please could you 

send your child’s PE kit to school and also check everything is named please.  There are a 

lot of plain white t shirts! 

 

We have started our phonics this week learning s-a-t-p and are beginning to blend 

phonemes together to make words eg s-a-t = sat, t-a-p = tap etc.  Please have a go at 

doing this with your children.  We want to get them reading as soon as possible. 

 

Next week, we are learning i-n-m-d.  There are a lot of words that can be made with 

these letters.   We will be learning by sight these tricky words: the, to, go, no, into, I.  

If you see any around please point them out to your children. 

 

In number we are learning to count in order to 10/20, recognizing numbers to 10/20 and 

counting objects 1-1.  When you are out and about this week, have a number hunt, see 

what you can find. 

 

We are also talking about ourselves.  If you have any photos of your children as baby’s, 

please could you send them to school (named), so we can compare and look at how they 

have changed.  We will return them. 

 

We are also making an Autumn display. If you go for a walk and find any coloured leaves, 

conkers, acorns etc, we would be grateful. 

 

We can always use boxes and containers for our junk modelling!  If you get any very 

large boxes the children love to make boats, dens and houses out of them! 

 

On Tuesday 26th we are having an Open Morning from 9am til 10am.  We will be 

reading Spinderella and doing some activities related to this.  Please do try and pop 

in. 

  

Have a lovely weekend and looking forward to seeing everyone next week.  

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   

 

 


